
 
 
 
May 1, 2023 
 
Dear 4-H Queen Hopeful: 
 
We are excited to announce the call-out for the 2023 Miss Montgomery County 
4-H Fair Queen Contest.  This year we will be crowning our 65th Montgomery 
County 4-H Fair Queen, and we hope you’ll take the challenge to participate in 
this worthwhile event.  Only a small percentage of 4-Hers take this challenge and 
we hope that you will be one of them!  **NEW THIS YEAR, girls age 15 and 
16 will be eligible to compete for Princess** 
 
The contest will be held on Saturday, July 8th.  Evening rehearsals will be held 
through June and July.  During the week before the contest, rehearsals will be 
every night.  There will be a banquet for all contestants and their parents (or 
guardians) before the contest on Saturday evening. 
 
We will kick off the 2023 Queen Contest season at 6:00 pm Sunday, May 21st 
at the 4-H building.  We will be distributing contestant handbooks, filling out 
some forms, selecting contestant numbers, selecting pageant pages, and of course 
discussing the details of this year’s contest, and answering all of your questions. 
 
This contest requires about six weeks of dedication from each contestant so 
please look over the calendar to ensure that you have the time to commit to the 
contest. 
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Nikki Galloway at 
366-7342. You may also direct questions to Melissa Norman at 918-4132, or 
Heather Rhoads at 376-9177.  Please complete the enclosed form and email it to 
Nikki Galloway at nikkigalloway80@gmail.com, no later than Friday, May 
19th, 2023.  We look forward to working with you! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nikki Galloway 
Melissa Norman 
Heather Rhoads 
Eleri Vice 
Bella McIntyre 
Maggie Michael Miss Montgomery County 2022 


